Notice of Hearing

North Brookfield Planning Board

The North Brookfield Planning Board will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, August 15,
2018 at 7:15PM at the Senior Center, 29 Forest St, North Brookfield, MA. This hearing will
be on the application of Sunpin Holdings LLC on behalf of Peter/Ann Gaucher for land
situated on 43-55 Hines Bridge Road regarding special permit and site plan review for the
proposed solar facility per zoning bylaw Section VLF. Commercial Solar Energy Bylaw and
Section VI.G. Site Plan Review., Any person interested in or wishing to be heard on these
applications should appear at the above stated time and place. A description of the
proposed solar projects is on file at the office of the Town Clerk, 215 North Main St, North
Breokfield, MA. f'- yay é"

Bill King, Chair




